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Hood NZ 
fyi-request-21020-b0f04afc@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe Hood NZ,  
  
Your Official Information Act request, reference HNZ00006189 
 
On 3 November 2022 you emailed the Office of Hon Dr Ayesha requesting under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act) the following information: 
 
“Provide all documents regarding Covid-19 vaccination programmes intended for 2023 for: 

• 6 month to 5 year olds 
• 5 year to 12 year olds 
• 12 year olds to 18 year olds” 

 
On 4 November 2022, your request was transferred to Te Whatu Ora for response because the 
information to which your request relates to is operational. 
 
This information is withheld under section 9(2)(f)(iv) of the Act as it is under active consideration. 
The release of this information is likely to prejudice the ability of government to consider advice 
and the wider public interest of effective government would not be served. 
 
The Government publicly releases documents relating to decisions about its response to COVID-
19 which you might find useful. This information can be found at the following link: 
https://covid19.govt.nz/about-our-covid-19-response/proactive-releases/. 
 
If you wish to discuss this response with us, please feel free to contact hnzOIA@health.govt.nz.  
 
If you are not satisfied with this response, you have the right to seek an investigation and review by 
the Ombudsman. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 0800 802 602. 
 

Nāku iti noa, nā 
 
 

 
 
 
Sasha Wood 
Interim Lead OIA & Proactive Release 
Government Partnership and Risk
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